
We just received word that the Contractor will be out on Wednesday September 11th to 
do the asphalt patch work.  I just want to make sure it's known that there is no 
guarantee that this fix will hold as there are base issues under the pavement in these 
areas.  We are hoping this will bridge and hold for some time.   
 
Attached is an exhibit showing the areas we will be patching.  We will be handing out 
notices to neighbors on either side of the street where we are working to ask them not 
to park on the street next Wednesday.  Any notice you could give out would be 
appreciated. 
 
Thanks, 
Phil 




